
 

 

 
  

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

Proposal for a Regulation on circularity requirements for vehicle design
and on management of end-of-life vehicles, amending Regulations (EU)

2018/858 and 2019/1020 and repealing Directives 2000/53/EC and 
2005/64/EC

Response from the Office for Environmental Protection - 3 June 2025

From:
Sent:  03 June 2025 15:10
To:  +Windsor Framework Committee Public Email

Subject:  Fw: DSC 116-25 Letter from AAC to Office for Environmental Protection 

OFFICIAL

Hello  ,

Thank-you for the letter from the Assistant  Assembly Clerk of the Windsor Framework 
Democratic Scrutiny Committee.

Having reviewed the letter, we don't feel that this is one for us to respond to.

I hope the consultation process goes well.

Best wishes, 

 

Northern Ireland Lead at the OEP 

 

 


